Notice of Public Hearing
The County Water District of Billings Heights will hold a Public Hearing meeting
on Wednesday, April 13, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. at the District office located at 1540
Popelka Drive in Billings, Montana. The purpose of the Public Hearing is to receive
public comment on the proposed settlement agreement between the District and the

City of Billings over the billing error by the City of Billings and subsequent lawsuit
filed against the District. The proposed settlement agreement is for $2,936,251.80.

Written comments may be submitted by email to cwdbhboard@gmail.com or mailed
to the district office. The deadline for written comments is April 8th at 5:00 pm. The
proposed settlement agreement and legal documents ¢an be reviewed online on the
district website:

www.heightswaterdistrict.com under the about us/agenda and minutes tab or at
www.yellowstonecountynews.com/county-water-district-of-billings-heights.

For further information, please call:

Peyton Brookshire
General Manager
(406) 252-0539 Ext 3



